
From: Christine Dahlgren
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: HB 3427 is the wrong approach for Oregon
Date: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 1:20:07 PM

Dear Co-Chairs Roblan,

Many small retail businesses are already closing their doors due to competition with online sales. This bill will make
it easy for the rest of us to close up, especially those of us that are barely surviving. We employ many of the local
people and support the local communities. Being taxed on our gross receipt, regardless of our overall costs will no
longer make many of us profitable. In the long run, this will result in less overall taxes being collected by the state,
not more. It will also be a deterrent to new businesses wanting to start up or move into the state.

Sincerely,

Christine Dahlgren
640 E Columbia River Hwy
Clatskanie, OR 97016
dddiscountsdeals@gmail.com
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